
 

 

 

 
16th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents   
         

Religious Studies Common Entrance Project 
 

Your child has recently been working on their Religious Studies Common Entrance project, 
on the role of the Salvation Army in the community, during lessons and prep. The project 
should now essentially be complete.   
 
Next term the children will be asked to insert photographs from the various trips we have 
made before submitting an electronic copy for me to mark.  Once corrections and 
suggestions have been taken into account the completed projects will be sent to your 
child’s intended senior school, for marking as part of their Common Entrance, just after the 
half term holiday. 
 
Please can I ask that over the holidays you spend some time with your child ensuring that 
they have completed their project. Going through it with them as a fresh pair of eyes will 
also undoubtedly help in spotting areas for development!  Your child should be able to 
access their project by accessing their ‘onedrive’ account on their iPad.  I have attached 
the guidelines the children have been working from to help you understand the structure of 
the project.  Further information about the project can be found on Firefly.  If you have any 
questions about the project or the Religious Studies Common Entrance, then please do 
not hesitate to contact me.  
 
I wish you all a Happy Christmas with your families. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Stuart B. Coulthart 
Deputy Head 
 
dephead@townclose.com 
 


